
BRENT VIEW ROAD, NW9 
Double yellow lines and removal of a small part of a parking bay 

 
1. The bend on Brent View Road  
 
Brent View Road is a one way street.  When vehicles park on the yellow lines on the first bend of the road, vehicles 
find it difficult to manoeuvre through the bed.  
  

 
Disabled Bay 
 
2. The entrance of the block of flats  
 
Adjoining the bend is a car park entrance for a block of flats.  Residents who live in the block of flats face great difficulty 
to drive out of the car park and turn left onto the one way system, firstly because immediately opposite there is a 
disabled bay and when vehicles are parked at the parking bay on the left of the car park entrance, the gap for the 
vehicles to turn left is very narrow. Some vehicles even park up on the yellow line up to the edge of the car park. 
 

  
To reduce the parking bay by either half or one vehicle size  
 
Residents are in urgent need to have double yellow lines installed at the areas marked red on the photographs and 
seek to reduce the parking pay by either half or one size of a vehicle which is situated on the left of the car park 
entrance.  They do not seek to make any changes to the disabled bay on the opposite side. 



 
The removal of a small part of the bay will not be detrimental to the residents or the street as the whole road has 
adequate parking.  The installation of the double yellow lines will help vehicles to manoeuvre through the bend 
smoothly and does not affect residents parking.  
 

 
 
 


